
Dear High School Parents,
 
Thank you so much for your help in wrapping up our finals week. I know that our students and 
teachers are looking forward to getting back to a normal routine as much as possible during this 
time.  I know our families are as well. After communicating with teachers, please let me know if you 
have any questions regarding the finals. 
 
My last day will be May 28, 2020. I will send an email later this week to the Metro Christian Academy 
community. I hope and pray that you have a great weekend with your family!
 
With God’s blessings,

Greg Tackett, High School Principal


